
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 41 of 2025 
 

Barry West Lighthouse Engineering Works 
 

Mariners are advised the Barry West Lighthouse is currently 
undergoing engineering works. 

 
The structure of the lighthouse tower is visually obscured by 

scaffolding due to these works. 
 

The light displayed currently is at a reduced range of 4nm. 
 
 

 
HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 

Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 
 

Date 13/08/2025. 
 

South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 
Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 

masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 


